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To whom it may concern:

I am writing to express my support for continued EPA funding for programs like the
Greenhouse Gas Inventory. As the most powerful nation on Earth, the United States has a
duty to be a global leader in combating climate change. We can only continue to serve in this
role with sufficient funding to agencies like the EPA. Reports like the GHG Inventory will
ensure that our scientists, and indeed scientists across the globe, are provided with up-to-date,
factual evidence about greenhouse gas emissions and the effects that those emissions have on
our atmosphere.

Climate change is not a partisan issue. The effects of greenhouse gas emissions will cross all
political, racial, and class divides. We owe it to future generations to continue this research
and do all in our power to reverse the trends already in motion.

Sincerely,

Ross Palomaki


mailto:ghginventory@epa.gov



